Experience Japan, Summer, 2008: Letter of Disclosure
This letter aims to inform you that the faculty sponsor of the group contract, "Experience Japan" will not be accompanying the group to Japan. She will make necessary arrangements with the hosting institutions, Hyogo International Business College in Toyooka (herein after referred to as HIBC), and Tamagawa University in Tokyo, prior to your departure, including development of curriculum and home stay arrangements. She will work with a travel agent to reserve group plane tickets. She will also hold orientation meetings before your departure and schedule the evaluation conferences after your return. She will keep a close contact with HIBC and Tamagawa University through e-mail for the duration of the program.

If you choose to participate in Toyooka Program, you will be under the guidance of HIBC, which will provide you Japanese language classes, various field trips, and host families. If you choose Tokyo Program, your will be working with students at Tamagawa University on your individual projects. Both programs will provide you host families for the 3 week duration of the program. Both institutions will make their best efforts to help your study and maintain safe environments for you. However, you are ultimately responsible for your study, health, and life, just as in any other Individual Contract Abroad, which Evergreen sponsors. Please sign at the bottom of this letter if you acknowledge and consent to the fact that you will not have a faculty sponsor accompanying your trip to Japan. 
I will consent to participate in the program, "Experience Japan," without having the program sponsor or a chaperon with the program in Japan. 

Student's name in print                Signature                           Date

Parent/Guardian Signature if student is under age 18                            Date
